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I strongly support SB 1006, the Separation of Powers measure reinforces the original 

intent of the OR Constitution.  Only legislators are permitted to create laws after 

debating the pros and cons of a bill.  Too often, unaccountable state agencies create 

regulations which are treated as statutes.  Such "statutes" bypass the intended 

legislative process which eliminates the role of not only the legislators in debate but 

also the role of the voter to give input to their duly elected legislator.  Statutes created 

via regulation deny voters' representation. 

 

Please Vote YES on SB 1006! 

 

Thank you! 


